
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

CONSTRUCTION UPDATE 
 

July 2, 2019 
 

2019 RESURFACING PROGRAM 
MAUMEE AVENUE - CADIEUX TO ST. CLAIR AND NEFF TO FISHER 

LINCOLN ROAD – JEFFERSON TO 400’ NORTH OF MAUMEE 
 

 
Florence Cement continues to work on structure adjustments and miscellaneous curb 
and driveway removals today and tomorrow. They will not be working on Thursday, July 
4th and will only be working on July 5th if necessary to complete the removals. 
 
Starting Monday, July 8th, Florence’s subcontractor will begin forming and pouring the 
new curb caps. Once the curb capping is completed, they will begin forming and pouring 
back the drive approaches. This work is anticipated to take approximately 2 weeks to 
complete. 
 
The City of Grosse Pointe wishes to apologize for any inconvenience it may cause you 
and hopes, with your cooperation, to complete the construction in a timely manner. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact any of the following: 
 
Contractor: Florence Cement Company, Inc.    (586) 997-2666 
 
Engineer: Anderson, Eckstein and Westrick, Inc     
   Stephen Pangori spangori@aewinc.com (586) 726-1234 
    
Thank You. 

mailto:spangori@aewinc.com

